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Greetings:
This letter is being written in support of Charity Sue McLarty, in her quest to be appointed as the Seventh Judicial
District Judge.
As a former colleague of Ms. McLarty, I can attest to her commitment of conduct, professionalism, and adherence to
her passion as an attorney.
Ms. McLarty was the epitome of leadership in her private practice. She was not only was above board and unbiased
with her clients, she took the time to mentor and instruct me on office protocol and court decorum.
As the Richland County Attorney, She is a team player within the legal community as well as respectful and
respected with and by her law enforcement associates.
I maintain, with no hesitation, that Charity would be an asset within Eastern Montana as the Seventh Judicial
District Judge.
Sincerely submitted,
Mari C. Brant
Glendive, MT 59330
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